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Intramurals 
 

Summer Girls’ Lacrosse 
 

Huntington High School girls currently enrolled in grades 9-12 are 
invited to participate in an intramural lacrosse program. These school 

sponsored sessions will include general conditioning and training along 
with an opportunity to learn more about the sport of lacrosse. 

 
The program will be on Wednesdays 4-5 p.m. at 

Huntington High School turf or grass field depending 
on field availability beginning July 26th.  

 
For updates on what field: Join the Remind App. 

Text @d238a2b to 81010 
 

Attendance at all sessions is not required. Participate 
when it is convenient. Explore offensive, defensive and 

special skills as individual interest dictates. 
 

In case of inclement weather that day’s intramural session 
might be cancelled.  

  
For more information contact  

Coach Ivano Naccarato at 
inaccarato@hufsd.edu 
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